
Senior Class of 2024 
December 2023 

December Theme: Generosity 

December’s counseling focus is Generosity.  
Generosity is the act of being kind, selfless, and giving 
to others.  Being generous can increase our overall 
sense of wellness.  As the SC Counseling Department, 
we will spend the month sharing information with the 
students about what it means to be generous, the 
lasting benefits of generosity, ways to practice 
generosity, and more.  
 
Holiday Note on Generosity: As this semester is 
drawing to a close and you celebrate the Christmas 
Season with your family and friends, please remember 
the ways that others (your family and friends) have 
been generous to you this year, and try to “pass on” 
this generosity to others who are less fortunate as well.  
Have a great Christmas Holiday!                      Dr. P  
 
 
 
 
 
 

3 Important Items for Seniors in December: 

 

1. Check the Scholarship listserv and start 
working on scholarships: 
https://docs.google.com/document/d/13p5kVi-
d6uV7G06ImkuTYmTTiZguHodppL5Gs3xFBio/edit?us
p=sharing 

2. Collect References/ Transcripts for college 

and scholarships  (Talk to Dr. P if you need 

help) 

3. Finish the Semester Strong! (13 days left!) 

• Dec. 1st: Rudd, Hagan, and 

Lotze Scholarships are due 

• Dec. 1st: Priority 

Application Deadline for 

KU, KSU, WSU 

Scholarships 

• Dec. 4th: National Space 

Scholarship 

• Dec. 15th: Burger King 

Scholarship 

• Dec. 16th: Equitable 

Excellence Scholarship 

• Dec. 18th & 19th: Semester 

Finals 

• Dec. 20th-Jan. 3rd: Winter 

Break 

• Jan. 4th: 1st Day of the 

Spring Semester 

 

 

Dr. Brian Pekarek  
Counselor of 2024 Class 

Salina Central High School 
brian.pekarekl@usd305.co

m 

785-309-3517 (office) 
785-309-3500 (main) 

 

IMPORTANT DATES: 

 
Central’s counseling theme 

for December: 
Generousity 

 

Please Check out the Scholarship 
Listserve for updated Scholarships: 

https://docs.google.com/document/d
/13p5kVi-

d6uV7G06ImkuTYmTTiZguHodppL5Gs
3xFBio/edit?usp=sharing 
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